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Wekiva River Basin Commission Vacancy 
DISCUSSION AGENDA ITEM FEBRUARY 26, 2019 

The Wekiva River Basin Commission monitors and ensures implementation of state, 
regional, and local efforts consistent with the recommendations of the Wekiva River Basin 
Coordinating Committee for the Wekiva Study Area. The Commission reports annually to 
the Governor, the Florida Legislature, and the Department of Community Affairs. The 
membership of the Commission is appointed by the Governor. 

The enabling legislation for the Commission designates a seat for one member of each of 
the Boards of County Commissioners for Lake, Orange, and Seminole Counties. The 
Orange County seat is currently vacant. On February 26, 2019, the Board will be asked to 
endorse one its members as the Orange County representative to fill the current vacancy. 
As noted in Mayor Demings' memo on Board assignments dated February 14, 2019, he 
recommends appointing Commissioner Moore. Following the Board's action the 
endorsement shall be sent to the Governor for consideration. 

Please call if you have any questions. 

ACTION REQUESTED Endorsement of a member of the Board of County 
Commissioners to serve as the Orange County 
representative on the Wekiva River Basin Commission. 
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